(RTD)

From: (CAB-MOEDAS)

Sent:mercredi 12 août 2015 15:48To:@businesseurope.eu'

Subject: Your invitation to Commissioner Moedas to address your ASG CEO's on 3

December 2015

Dear ,

Thank you for your e-mail to Commissioner Moedas of 23 July. Due to the summer break, a reply is pending, but we will inform you about the Commissioner's availability as soon as possible.

Kind regards,



European Commission
Cabinet of Commissioner Moedas
Research, Science & Innovation

B-1049 Brussels/Belgium

@ec.europa.eu